1.

DELAC Minutes
October 15, 2021
12:00 via Zoom

Welcome and Introductions: Done

2. Reclossification update (Special Ed form): Kathy Diederich

reviewed with members the form. The change on the form is
that we are using benchmark percentage (40th percentile) as a
part of the reclassification criteria instead of specific scores at
each grade level. This will allow us to apply the percentage
across the different benchmark plotforms that are used such as
SRI, STAR and Aimsweb.

ELPAC update student scores, annual notification letters -
Kathy Diederich updated the team on the summative ELPAC
scores that were released. Students who scored a 4 were going
to be considered for reclassification after benchmarks and
grades are posted. Students who can be reclassified will need
to be done before we begin summative ELPAC testing in
February. In addition, annual notification letters have been
sent out letting parents know their students are in our ELD
program. We are waiting for the list of LTEL/ARTEL students
from the state.

Alternate ELPAC testing: Kathy Diederich discussed with the
team we have approximately 4-5 students who are eligible for
this test. Only students who have significant cognitive
disabilities will be taking this test. This is the first time it will be
given and will open up in November. We will use this data to
determine if students with an IEP and EL can reclossify. The
state is still working on calibrating the scores and plans to
implement it fully for the school year 2022/2023.

. Biliteracy Awards/Pathway to Biliteracy: Kathy Diederich shared

that the seal of biliteracy is open to seniors. The due date for
the application is March 4. The award ceremony is scheduled
with the county on 4/27 and 4/28. At this time we are not sure if
it will be in-person. The pathway to biliteracy is open to 8th
graders. The due date for the application is 1/31. The paras at
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each school site will moke a presentation to the class to
encourage students to participate.
LCAP

a. 1page summary - Kathy Coleman presented the LCAP
summary and discussed the goals.

b. Surveys - Kathy Coleman reviewed the summary
information with the team and how this information will be
used to adjust if needed the goals of the LCAP.

c. Input: the team was asked for any additional input for the
LCAP.

Other Input
Next Meeting - 1/13 (Community Meeting)



